
LADIES WHO LUNCH 

 We met at Clare House at the end of January and had a most enjoyable lunch together, the 

first of 2024.  

  

Our group mixes well and we have all met new friends within the group. We have adopted the 

idea that we can all volunteer to take the group to a venue of our own choice at the next meeting.  

Some people may not want to do this and are happy to join in whatever venue is chosen.  If 

there are no volunteers I will stand in and organise the next meeting. This way we have had a 

large selection of meetings in local restaurants and further afield such as Bouth and 

Ulverston. We are a happy group and all support new choices of venue with open minds. So 

far all have been good and our selection of eating houses expands monthly. 
Sandra Harding 

 


